Herndon J. Evans

Pineville, Ky.

Dear Mr. Evans;

Your pictures came through all right but the managing editor said they were not clear enough to show anything after they were made up so unfortunately we couldn't use them.

One of them, however, demonstrated to the office that I got to Kentucky as you caught some of us reporters talking to Mayor Brooks.

I want to thank you again for your courtesy and help to me while I was down there and I hope I may see you again sometime. Also please than Mr. Smith for his courtesy and aid.

Sincerely Yours

Joseph E. Doran